

Welcome to St. John's C.E Primary School

Johnson Street, Radcliffe, Manchester M26 IAW

Date: Friday 21st April 2017 Issue 27

St.John's Journal

Weekly Awards:

Class Champions:

Nursery: Sophia

Reception: Corey

Year I: Tom

Year 2: Frankie

Year 3: Patrik

Year 4: Kenzie

Year 5: Xander

Year 6: Noor

Good Learner:

Nursery: Modo

Reception: Joshua

Year I: Binyamin

Year 2: Molly

Year 3: Elsa

Year 4: Myah

Year 5: Amy

Year 6: Raegan

Attendance:

Year 3 99.29% Great attendance again Year 3

School Attendance: 95.40%

Please can we try and improve upon this. We need to get it back over 96%, thank-you.

Other News:

School Dinners

Please be advised that it is not possible to swap between or change from school dinners and packed lunches or vice versa. The kitchen has to order the food in advance so prior notice is required. If you wish your child to change then this is to be done following a school holiday and please let the office know in advance. Thank-you for your co-operation.

Junior Tuck Shop

Fruit is on sale for 20p at morning break for children in junior classes. Please can you ensure that children try to bring the correct money, Thank-you.

Contact Information

Please can you ensure that school always has the correct contact numbers so that we are able to contact you in an emergency or to advise of school closure due to adverse weather.

P.E.

Please can all children bring clothes that they can play sport in comfortably: t-Shirt, shorts, jogging bottoms, tracksuit, socks and sports related footwear (training shoes or plimsoles). Girls that have tights on need socks please.

Please can all children also have water bottles for P.E lessons as it is important to maintain hydration in the lesson and not have children going out of lessons to the water fountain.

Thank-you, Mr Pointon (P.E Coach)

Out of School Hours Supervision in the Playground

Please note that staff are not responsible for children in the playground prior to 8.50am and after 3.20pm. Please do not leave your child unsupervised, thank-you.

Spare Uniform

If you have any spare uniform in good condition that your child has outgrown please can you send it into school. We are always in need of spares. We would also be grateful for any donations of socks and underwear (all school ages) that again are in good condition. Thank-you.

Diary Dates:

Monday Ist **May –** Bank Holiday

Friday 26th May – Finish School for Half-Term

Tuesday 6th **June –** School Re-opens

Friday 21st July – Finish School for Summer

www.stjohnsradcliffe.co.uk School Tel. No. 0161 723 1078

Our Promises...
To Look After Myself
To Look After Each Other
To Look After Our School
To Be The Best That I Can Be
Greated by the children of
St John's Church of England Primary School





